

Headteacher: Ms Jo Meloni BA (Hons) NPQH

3 October 2025

Dear Families

BTEC Performing Arts and GCSE Dance Course Kit

As a practical performance course, students are required to dress accordingly for BTEC and GCSE lessons. There will be times when students will be required to change for physical sessions.

Students should wear either plain black leggings or jogging bottoms (not jeans) and a plain short sleeved t-shirt with clean footwear or dance shoes. Students remove their outside footwear as they come into the studio, we ask that they cover their feet with either socks or dance shoes. If you would like to order some simple dance pumps to wear instead of socks we would recommend https://www.amazon.co.uk/Soudittur-Cotton-Slippers-Pilates-Gymnastic/dp/B07Q6Z22XG/ref=lp 1769814031 1 2?s=shoes&ie=UTF8&gid=1600852134&sr=1-2

We are offering the opportunity to purchase course t-shirts at a cost of £14.00 which will be printed on the back with the student's name in order that they can be easily identified in exam recordings. The purchase of the course kit is entirely optional.

To order a t-shirt please do this via MCAS app, you will also be able to state the size and name you would like on the back. Please can you complete the Google form here. Please do this by Friday 24 October 2025.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Holly Whitmore

Curriculum Team Leader of Drama and Performing Arts



















